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Georgia welcomes and thanks the Delegation of Tunisia for the presentation of the national report.
We positively evaluate efforts undertaken by the Government of Tunisia to promote human rights situation in the country.
We commend the Government of Tunisia for the legislative and educational measures and strategies to promote gender equality as a response to SDG 5.
Georgia also positively evaluates the ratification of the international human rights instruments, especially the Optional Protocol to the CRC on Communication Procedures and the Council of Europe’s Convention on the Protection of Children against Sexual Exploitation and Sexual Abuse. 

Herewith, Georgia would like to recommend to the Government of Tunisia:
· To continue its efforts to improve the status of women and promote gender equality at all levels, thereby enhancing women’s representation at the decision-making positions and in the public sector.
· to ensure the effective implementation of the national action plan to combat human trafficking and child labour. 

We wish the Delegation of Tunisia a successful UPR.

 I thank you.

